
 

Memorandum 19-052 

TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MAY 8, 2019 

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM CITY COUNCIL TO SENATOR MURKOWSKI RE: HOMER SPIT 

EROSION 

 
Councilmember Smith has proposed the attached letter be sent to Senator Murkowski, thanking the Senator 

for her efforts related to erosion on the Homer Spit.  

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the attached letter to Senator Murkowski. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


